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Please oppose this bill.  Representation on the Fish and Game Commission should 

be based on population, not geographical features.  The present model, based on 

Congressional Districts, is a good one for our state as it is consistent with our 

representational democracy and creates a reasonably sized board.  It need only be 

changed to accommodate the reconfigured districts and the new sixth district. 


